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The Beautiful Plains Community

Foundation Golf Tournament
(Formerly JC Hard Hat Golf Tournament)

June 21, 2024

Neepawa Golf & Country Club

Stay tuned on our Facebook page

for updates 

BeautifulPlainsCF

This year with the help of this very successful fundraiser, the
BPCF foundation raised over $25,000 in one week to help

grow the Community Endowment Fund. Thank you to
everyone who donated during the 2023 giving challenge! 

This year the Beautiful Plains Community Foundation
partnered with Tim Hortons to raise money for the

foundation and the Tim Hortons Camps Foundation. 
Together with the help of the community purchasing a
Holiday Cookie, we were able to raise $3,168 for each

foundation. 
Thank you to Tim Hortons and to everyone who purchased a

cookie!

Save the date
02.08.2025

Yellowhead Centre

Fundraiser for the 
Beautiful Plains Community Foundation

Join us for an amazing night of entertainment! 

We would like to introduce Melissa Grindheim who has taken
on the role of the Executive Director for the Beautiful Plains
Community Foundation.
Melissa moved to the community from Saskatoon and is very
excited to get to know everyone and becoming involved with
her new community. 
When she is not working with the Foundation, Melissa enjoys
spending time with her friends, family and animals.

ANNOUNCEMENT
New Member of Staff


